PRAIRIE VIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL

Wednesday
March 20th 2024

ANNOUNCEMENTS




Candy

o Gandys NOT allowed in classrooms unless that
specific teacher gives it to yeu. This helps us
maintain a fair and consistent policy throughout
the school.

o [fatsacher hands eut candy, itis te be eaten In that
particular class, In the Commons during lunch, or
after school.




7 —< — -7/'.
@_@/ =

iIPad Wallpaper & Google Avatars

As stated in the Student Handbook, iPad Home and
Lock screens must be set as one of the Apple
factory/default wallpapers.

To change your wallpaper, go to:

o  Settings App > Wallpaper > “Add New Wallpaper”

Students may choose any wallpaper from the Apple
provided collections with the exception of photos
o NO PHOTOS of any kind are allowed

Google Avatars can only be of that particular student’s picture

or initials. o
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***Failure to follow these expectations may now result in a DETENTION*#* @ &




Spirit Week

Vacatlon Day
A




DECLAMATION

The PVY.M.S. Declamation Team will be
competing in the SWIC Competition
at Palos Middle School tonight.
Wish these talented performers best:

Jack Dillner
Fiona Dillon
Charlotte Gallivan
Jenna Henderson
Alex Herman
Sreya Jose
Gianna Okrzesik



-+~ Mathletes X +

Great job to all of the students that competed
in the SWIC mathletes competition
yesterday at Tinley Central Middle School.

Congrats to Gabriel Paderon for receiving a 1st place
individual award for the 8th grade team,
to Charlotte Gallivan for receiving a 2nd place individual
award for the 8th grade team,
and to the entire 8th grade team for receiving a 2nd place
overall team award.

Amazing work everyone!



Track Tryouts

Attention students interested in track. We will
be having track tryouts

TODAY & TOMORROW

Good luck!
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Today’s Riddle

| am orange with a green top, and sound like
parrot, what am [?
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Monday’s Answer

Why was the math book so sad

Because it had a lot
of problems!
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And remember Prairie View,
pelieve In yourself and helieve
In each other!

Thanks Prairie View!

Have a
Wonderful Wednesday!




